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Name: William North 
Email: wilmay3101@yahoo.com.au 
 
Address: 
23 Biddle Street  
 
Moorebank, NSW 
2170 
 
Content: 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
We are a young family who purchased a land and just been built our dream house at Georges Fair Moorebank. My 
wife and I have worked really hard to save up for our house. We chose this area as we thought it is a beautiful to live 
in and for our 8 year old daughter to grow up in.  
 
We have been very excited and glad from choosing our land to building our house until we came to learn that a 
Recycling Plan will be built in the near future which is right across Georges Fair. Hearing this, is like someone had 
stepped on our chest where you cant hardly breath and not knowing what our future lies ahead us at Georges Fair.  
 
We are against this proposal. We feel very scared right now thinking all the outcomes if this proposal will go ahead. 
Firstly, health and safety issue. After reading the proposal, the facility will operate from Monday to Saturday with loads 
of trucks passing through 6days a week, this can more traffic in the area, compression braking noise from trucks and 
an accident waiting accident for all our young children in the area. Above all that the main killer is what are being 
recycled in the plant which includes asbestos. It is so upsetting to think not knowing what you are breathing in the air 
with the dust particles that will come from the recycling plant. Dust particles are very hard to contain and not knowing 
what affect could have on us be either short or long term is very scary.  
 
Secondly, we have paid a lot of money to built our house. Having a recycling plant next to you will definitely devalue 
our property. This is not very fair for us.  
 
No one specially here in Australia and being a developed country should a family be tormented with this kind situation. 
Recycling Plant must relocate where it is not close to residential area.  
 
Sincerely Yours,  
William & Mary May North 
 
 
IP Address: - 101.119.27.4 
Submission: Online Submission from William North (object) 
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com?action=view_diary&id=55998  
 
Submission for Job: #100 MP 05_0157, Moorebank Waste Facility  
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com?action=view_job&id=100  
 
Site: #91 Moorebank Waste Facility; , Moorebank 
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com?action=view_site&id=91  
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